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Hawaii State Senator Brickwood Galuteria Honored with Patrick Henry Award 
  
Honolulu- Hawaii State Senate Majority Leader Brickwood Galuteria was recently selected as a recipient 
of the Patrick Henry Award from the National Guard Association of the United States (NGAUS) and the 
Hawaii National Guard Association for his significant contributions to the Hawaii National Guard.  
 
“Our military service members and their families embody the spirit of selfless service, making incredible 
sacrifices to protect our freedom,” said Senator Brickwood Galuteria, who represents Senate District 12, 
encompassing Waikiki, Ala Moana, Kakaako, McCully, Moiliili. “I am deeply touched and humbled to 
have been selected for this prestigious award. I will continue to do my best to work with the Hawaii 
National Guard and others to ensure that Hawaii’s servicemen and women receive the support they 
deserve.”  
 
The Patrick Henry Award, the civilian counterpart to the NGAUS Distinguished Service Metal, was 
created in 1989 and recognizes local officials and civic leaders, who, in a position of great responsibility, 
distinguish themselves with outstanding and exceptional service to the Armed Forces of the United 
States, the National Guard or NGAUS. 
 
“This award recognizes Senator Galuteria for his unequaled political support to the Department of 
Defense of the State of Hawaii, the Hawaii National Guard and the Military in Hawaii,” said Ray Jardine, 
who is the president and CEO of Native Hawaiian Veterans LLC and recommended Galuteria for the 
award. “His hard work and dedication in our State Legislature has had a direct and positive impact on 
the quality of life of our service members, creating a legacy that will be felt for generations to come.” 
 
“Senator Galuteria has been an unwavering champion for Hawaii’s military service members and their 
families,” said Major General Darryl D.M. Wong. “His exceptional leadership and work at the Legislature 
has demonstrated his passion and advocacy for the servicemen and women that serve this state and our 
nation.” 
 
Galuteria is serving his second term as a Hawaii State Senator and is the Majority Leader of the Senate.  
During his tenure at the State Senate Galuteria has served as chair of the Senate Committee on 
Hawaiian Affairs and Committee on Hawaiian Affairs and Tourism, and as a member on various 
committees.  He currently sits on the Senate Committee on Public Safety, Intergovernmental and 
Military Affairs.  
 
An award ceremony will be held in September 2013 as part of the 135th NGAUS General Conference and 
Exhibition in Hawaii.   
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